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Comments: To Bryan West, Project Manager, Cibola National Forest, USFS,

 

 

This public comment is in opposition of the proposed project, "Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985."

 

In a time when we are fighting for the health of the planet and its inhabitants it seems ever more important to

weigh long term outcomes of projects that further disrupt natural spaces. What will light and sound pollution do?

What does disruption of native land do for these peoples? Why is this coaster necessary? What is being

prioritized in this project? Who is being prioritized with this project?

 

Thank you


